
NOTICE OF
INTENTION

TO MINE
Pursuant to
Application

Number 
836-5697

Amendment
#1

In  accordance
with  KRS
350.070,  notice  is
hereby given that
Elk  Horn  Re-
sources, LLC, 544
South  Lake
Drive,  Prestons-
burg,  Kentucky
41653,  has  ap-
plied  for  an
amendment to an
existing  under-
ground  coal  min-
ing  and  reclama-
tion  operation  lo-
cated ½ mile east
of  Hi  Hat  in
Floyd  County.
The  amendment
will  add  35.9
acres  of  surface
disturbance  mak-
ing a total area of
48.7  acres  within
the  revised  per-
mit boundary.
The  proposed
amendment is ap-
proximately  ½
mile  east  from
KY979  junction
with  KY122  and
located 0.15 miles
north of Newman
Branch.
The  proposed
amendment is lo-
cated  on  the  Mc-
Dowell  and
Wheelwright
U.S.G.S.  7.5
minute  quadran-
gle  maps.   The
surface area to be
disturbed  by  the
amendment  is
owned by The Elk
Horn  Coal  Com-
pany, LLC, Bran-
don  &  Allison
Hutchinson,  and
Karen  Kaye  Ad-
dis.  The  opera-
tion  will  use  the
contour,  auger,
and  high  wall
mining method of
surface mining.
The  amendment
application  has
been  filed  for
public  inspection
at the Division of
Mine  Reclama-
tion and Enforce-
ment's  Hazard
Regional  Office,
556 Village Lane,

g ,
Hazard,  Ken-
tucky  41701.
Written  com-
ments, objections,
or  requests  for  a
permit conference
must  be  filed
with the Director,
Division  of  Mine
Permits,  300
Sower Boulevard,
Frankfort,  Ken-
tucky 40601.

PUBLIC 
NOTICE

Notice  is  hereby
given  that
SGSNPDG,  LLC
has filed an appli-
cation  with  the
Natural  Re-
sources and Envi-
ronmental  Pro-
tection Cabinet to
place fill and con-
struct  a  170?  X
70?  building
within the Flood-
plain  along  the
Levisa  Fork  of
the  Big  Sandy
River  in  Floyd
County,  Ken-
tucky.  The site is
located  on  the
East  side  of  Lev-
isa  Fork  of  the
Big  Sandy  River
and the West side
of  River  Pass
Road,  in  Harold,
Floyd  County,
Kentucky,  more
Specifically at lat-
itude  37.533638
and  longitude
-82.629531.  Any
Comments  or  ob-
jections  concern-
ing  this  applica-
tion  shall  be  di-
rected  to
DOWFlood-
plain@ky.gov  and
must  be  received
by  April  2nd,
2025.  Kentucky
Division  of  Wa-
ter,  Water  Re-
sources  Branch,
300 Sower Boule-
vard, Third Floor,
Frankfort,  KY
40601.   Phone:
(502)564-3410.

PUBLIC 
NOTICE

Notice  is  hereby
given  that  Stan-
ley Allen has filed
an  application
with  the  Natural
Resources  and
Environmental
Protection  Cabi-
net to construct a
bridge  crossing
the  floodplain
across  Turkey
Creek  of  Right
Beaver  Creek  in
Floyd  County,
Kentucky.   The
site  is  located  on
the  West  side  of
Turkey  Creek
Road  in  Floyd
County  approxi-
mately  2  miles
South of the com-
munity  of  Lang-
ley,  more  Specifi-
cally  at  latitude
37.518922  and
longitude
-82.786442.  Any
Comments  or  ob-
jections  concern-
ing  this  applica-
tion  shall  be  di-
rected  to
DOWFlood-
plain@ky.gov  and
must  be  received
by  April  4th,
2025.  Kentucky
Division  of  Wa-
ter,  Water  Re-
sources  Branch,
300 Sower Boule-
vard, Third Floor,
Frankfort,  KY
40601.   Phone:
(502)564-3410.

and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope, BID: EYE
EXAMS.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD: 
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
board  meeting  to
be  held  at  6:00
p.m. EDT, March
24th,  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Invitation to
Bid

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  the  Board
of Education) will
receive  sealed
bids for the items
and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these

y
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  BID:
AUTO PARTS.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD:
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
board  meeting  to
be  held  at  6:00
p.m. EDT, March
24th,  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern,  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Invitation to
Bid

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  the  Board
of Education) will
receive  sealed
bids for the items
and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes

p
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  BID:  FA-
CILITIES
MAINTE-
NANCE.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD:
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
board  meeting  to
be  held  at  6:00
p.m. EDT, March
24th  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern,  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Invitation to
Bid

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  the  Board
of Education) will
receive  sealed
bids for the items
and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  BID:
OFF-SITE
FUEL  DELIV-
ERY AND FUEL
MANAGEMENT
SYSTEM.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD: 
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
board  meeting  to
be  held  at  6:00
p.m. EDT, March
24th  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern,  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Invitation to
Bid

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  the  Board
of Education) will
receive  sealed
bids for the items
and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  BID:
PHYSICALS.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th

p ,
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD:
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
board  meeting  to
be  held  at  6:00
p.m. EDT, March
24th  ,  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern,  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Invitation to
Bid

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  the  Board
of Education) will
receive  sealed
bids for the items
and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  BID:
SCHOOL  PIC-
TURES

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none

will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD: 
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
special  board
meeting  to  be
held  at  6:00  p.m.
EDT,  March
24th, 2025 at The
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Invitation to
Bid

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  the  Board
of Education) will
receive  sealed
bids for the items
and  or  services
listed herein. You
are  invited  to
submit  a  sealed
bid, subject to the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of this invi-
tation  to  bid.
Please  read  the
following  instruc-
tions  and  specifi-
cations  carefully.
Failure to comply
with any of these
instructions  may
disqualify  your
bid.
Bids  must  be
mailed  or  deliv-
ered  to  Superin-
tendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  BID:
WASTE  WA-
TER.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Bids  will  be  ac-
cepted until 12:00
p.m.  March,  24th
2025  EDT,  and
will  be opened at
6:00  p.m.  EDT,
Monday,  March,
24th  2025  at  the
Central  Office  lo-
cated  at  the  con-
tact  address  list-
ed above. All bids
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
bids on time. Bids
will  be  opened
and  read  at  the

time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present at the bid
opening.

BID AWARD:
The  contract(s)
may  be  awarded
to  the  lowest
and/or best evalu-
ated  qualified
proposal  meeting
all  specifications
and  conditions,
subject to all oth-
er  provisions  of
the items/services
request  for  pro-
posal  and  be  in
the  best  interest
of  The  Board  of
Education.   A
one-year  contract
with the option to
renew  annually
for  each item/ser-
vice  listed  above
is scheduled to be
awarded  at  the
board  meeting  to
be  held  at  6:00
p.m. EDT, March
24th,  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern,  KY
41622.
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.

Request for
Proposal

Floyd County
Schools

442 KY RT 550
EASTERN, KY

41622
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  (herein  after
called  The  Board
of Education) will
receive  proposals
for  the  items
and/or  services

listed  herein.
You are invited to
submit  a  propos-
al,  subject  to  the
terms  and  condi-
tions  of  this  Re-
quest  for  Propos-
al.   Please  read
the  following  in-
structions  and
specifications
carefully.  Failure
to  comply  with
these instructions
may  disqualify
your  propos-
al.Proposals must
be  mailed  or  de-
livered  to  Super-
intendent  Tonya
Horne-Williams,
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion,  442  KY  RT
550  Eastern,
Kentucky  41622.
All  envelopes
must be  sealed
and  clearly  be
marked  on  the
outside of the en-
velope,  “FINAN-
CIAL  AUDIT
PROPOSAL.”.

PERIOD OF
CONTRACT:

The period of con-
tract will be from
July  1,  2025
through  June  30,
2026,  with option
for renewal annu-
ally  in  one-year
increments.

TIME AND 
LOCATION OF
BID OPENING:
Proposals  will  be
accepted  until
12:00 p.m. March,
24th  2025  EDT,
and  will  be
opened  at  6:00
p.m.  EDT,  Mon-
day,  March  24th
2025  at  the  Cen-
tral Office located
at the contact ad-
dress  listed  be-
low. All proposals
must  be  received
by the time desig-
nated in the invi-
tation  and  none
will be considered
thereafter.  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion  cannot  as-
sume the  respon-
sibility  for  any
delay  as  a  result
of  failure  of  the
mails  to  deliver
on  time.  Propos-
als will be opened
and  read  at  the
time and location
stated above. You
are  invited  to  be
present  at  the
proposal opening.

AWARD OF
CONTRACT:

The contract may
be awarded to the
lowest  and/or
best  evaluated
qualified proposal
meeting all speci-
fications and con-
ditions, subject to
all  other  provi-
sions  of  the
items/services  re-
quest for proposal
and be in the best
interest  of  The
Board  of  Educa-
tion.   A  one-year
contract  with  the
option  to  renew
annually for each
item/service  list-
ed above is sched-
uled to be award-
ed  at  the  board
meeting  to  be
held  at  6:00  p.m.
EDT,  March
24th,  2025  at
Floyd  County
Board  of  Educa-
tion  442  KY  RT
550,  Eastern,  KY
41622. 
The Floyd County
Board  of  Educa-
tion does  not dis-
criminate  on  the
basis  of  race, col-
or,  national  ori-
gin,  age,  religion,
marital  status,
sex,  or  disability
in  employment,
educational  pro-
grams,  or  activi-
ties as set forth in
Title  IX  &  VI,
and  in  Section
504.
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